
Nerima Children's Japanese class

For children with foreign roots

It is a Japanese class for children who are studying Japanese for the first time.

Volunteer teachers teach basic Japanese used in daily life.
 ※ We do not provide academic tutorials. 

Let's study Japanese while having fun talking with friends.

Meeting room in the Nerima City Office 
       (6-12-1 Toyotama Kita, Nerima City) 

Nerima City Office Regional Promotion Section  
                       03-5984-4333  CHIIKI17@city.nerima.tokyo.jp

Elementary and junior high school students with  
          foreign roots, who live in Nerima City

Children who are studying Japanese for the first time

Study Hiragana, Katakana, and simple Kanji

Practice speaking simple Japanese

練馬区ホームページ

Application: 
I n q u i r i e s : 

Every Saturday (closed on the second Saturday)

 ※ Closed during spring and winter vacations.

※ During the summer vacations, we hold classes for 
            6 days on weekdays.

Until you finish the specified textbook
(maximum one year)

Free of charge

Please apply to the Nerima city office by phone .
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